The Summer 2022 issue of Indigenous Policy is now available on the web

From: Frank Kessel

Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 8:44 PM

To: Dr. Louise Sundararajan

Subject: Fwd: The Summer 2022 issue of Indigenous Policy is now available on the
web

Dear Indigenous Policy Readers,
Hoping you are doing very well.

The Summer 2022 issue of Indigenous Policy is now available on the web
at: http://www.indigenouspolicy.org/.

IPJ welcomes submissions of relevant articles to be refereed which are best made
by going to the journal website. After reading the Author

Guidelines and registering with the journal prior to submitting, log in and begin
the five-step process of submitting. You can also go

to: http://www.indigenouspolicy.org/index.php/ipj/about/submissionst#tonlineSub
missions to begin. One can also submit and obtain information from the Co-
Editors: Mary Jo Tippeconnic Fox: foxm@arizona.edu, Karen Jarratt-

Snider, Karen.Jarratt-Snider@nau.edu or Aresta Tsosie-

Paddock: alarusso@arizona.edu, who will send them out for review. Author
Guidelines has all the information for formatting article submissions. If you have
difficulty using the website, contact the /PJ webmaster, Thomas Brasdefer.

IPJ also welcomes submissions of research notes (non-refereed articles)
commentary, reviews, news, media information and announcements concerning
Native American and international Indigenous affairs, issues, events, nations,
groups and media. We invite commentary and dialogue in and between issues,
which go to Steve Sachs, ssachs@earthlink.net.

If you would like to join the advisory council which reviews submitted
articles, contact Leo Killsback, leo.killsback@montana.edu.

IPJ has a book review committee. People wishing to review books or other
media, often receiving a free copy to review, and those wishing to have a book
review should send a copy, to David Weiden, Assistant Professor of Political
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Science and Native American Studies, Metropolitan State University of Denver,
King Center 494, Campus Box 43, P.O. Box 173362, Denver, CO 80217-3362, 303-
556-4914, dweiden@msudenver.edu.

We welcome feedback on the content and format of our issues, which best go to
Steve Sachs, ssachs@earthlink.net.

May all flow in beauty.
Warmly,

Steve Stephen M. Sachs,
Senior Editor and Coordinator of the Editorial Board, IPJ.
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